
 

 

Autumn has definitely arrived- get your boots and scarves ready! 

 

 

Can you please ensure your child has a named coat in school at all times, we 

try to get them outside for some fresh air when we can. 

 

Website information  

We are constantly updating information on our website, please take a look 

when you get a chance. There is lots of useful information there. This week we 

have adapted our rewards system. The updated Behaviour Policy is available 

for you to read on the website under the School Office tab/Policies.  

 

Reception Phonics Evening 

On Tuesday 27th September we have invited parents of children in Reception 

to a Phonics Evening. Details have been sent in a letter. We hope you can all 

make it. 

 

Macmillan Morning 30th September 2022  

On Friday 30th Spetember Y6 will be running 

a Coffee and Cake morning in support of 

Macmillan Cancer. Everyone is invited 

between 9.30am -11am  to join us in the 

hall. 

 



 

Y2 & Y3 Trip to Thurstaston Monday 3rd October 

We are so looking forward to our trip. Please read the 

information you have been sent to ensure your child has 

everything they need. Thank you to parents who have volunteered to help, 

fingers crossed the weather is kind to us.  

 

2023 Reception Open day/evening 

We are holding our open day/evening on Tuesday 18th October 2022 at 9.30-

11 am & 4-6.45pm. If you have family, friends or neighbours with children of 

this age group can you please share this information with them. Our lovely Y6 

children will be acting as our ambassadors and showing prospective parents 

around our school. 

 

Harvest Celebration  

We will be collecting for Chester Food Bank and the children will be having 

an assembly on Thursday 20th October 2022. More details will be shared with 

you nearer the time. 

 

 

Cheshire Phoenix Assembly  

This week KS2 children received an assembly from Phoenix 

Basketball players, the children were very excited and asked 

some interesting questions. They have again given us an 

annual pass, more details on how this will be shared will be 

sent out shortly. All KS2 children took home a letter for an event being run by 

Cheshire Phoenix. The deadline to return the slip and payment is 29th 

September. 

 

Have a lovely weekend  

Wendy Lyon & Julie Cox 

 

 


